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THACS - Tewin Horticulture Arts & Crafts Society 

 

Autumn Show on Saturday 24th September  

The THACS Autumn Show will be held in Tewin Memorial Hall on Saturday 24th 
September with the doors opening at 2:00pm. Come along to see the displays of flower 
arranging, flowers, vegetables & fruit, painting, pottery, handicraft, photography, baking 
and more.  There will be something on show for everyone to admire and enjoy!   

There is no entrance charge and tempting refreshments will be on sale including lots of 
homemade cakes to enjoy with your tea or coffee. Prize-giving will start at 3:30pm. After 
the prize giving, there will be a sale of some of the exhibits, with the proceeds going to 
Tewin Stores.  

If you would like to be one of the exhibitors, there is still time for you to enter the show. 
All you need to do is: - 

1) Get the show schedule (down-load from the THACS page on the village website 
or paper copies from Tewin Stores) 

2) Decide which categories to enter 
3) Complete your entry form 
4) Deliver the completed entry form to me before the deadline of 12:00 Wednesday 

21st September.  

Entry is free to everyone for this show so what have you got to lose? 

Ray Keppler (Show Secretary) 

 

Visit to Painshill Park on Monday 11th July 2022 

The day out at Painshill was enjoyed by everyone who went. 

The visit had been eagerly anticipated. It had been three years since our last summer 
coach outing (to Cliveden in July 2019) so this visit marked another milestone along the 
path to normality after the Covid-19 pandemic.  

Previous summer outings had been to large gardens, where horticulture dominates. 
However, Painshill gave its visitors a different perspective, with the focus on 
landscaping, history and art. To find out more about the visit and to see the photographs 
taken on the day, please visit the THACS page on the Tewin village website. 

 


